
Photo Identification Cards 
Student photo ID cards are issued by the BisonOne Card Office to incoming students (i.e., New Students, 
Transfer Students, and Former Students Returning) during the official registration period for a given semester. 
Each officially enrolled Howard University student is expected to maintain continuous possession of his/her 
photo ID card throughout his/her period of attendance at the University. 

Replacement of photo ID cards that are lost, stolen, or damaged, may be obtained at the I-Lab Photo ID room 
located at the Bryant Street side entrance of 2301 Georgia Avenue. In order to secure a replacement ID, 
students must pay a $25.00 fee and present an acceptable photo ID. 

1 2020-2021


	Photo Identification Cards

